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Date: 7th September 2023
Freedom of Information Act 2000 request

Dear William

Thank you for your Freedom of Information request received on 22nd August 2023 under the Freedom of Information Act 2000.

The WMAHSN are not a legal entity and are hosted by University Hospitals Birmingham NHS Foundation Trust. As a result, we manage all FOI requests as per their policy and procedure, which is detailed on the Trust website.

Since 2021, we have published all Freedom of Information (FOI) responses from the WMAHSN on our website here: Freedom of Information – West Midlands Academic Health Science Network.

I hope you find this information helpful. 

Your sincerely

Sarah Walsh
West Midlands Academic Health Science Network

Transforming health and social care through innovation
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